
Creative  Scotland  recruiting
two new directors

Recruitment for two new Director posts at Creative Scotland is
now in progress.
The posts being advertised are:

Director of Funding Operations
Director of Finance

The  closing  date  for  applications  is  midnight  Sunday  10
November 2013.
Creative  Scotland  say:-“These  senior  posts  represent  an
exciting  opportunity  to  make  an  important  and  significant
contribution to the future of Creative Scotland and the arts,
screen and creative industries as a whole.”
Further  information  and  application  packs  can  be  found
here:www.creativescotland.com/about/our-jobs

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2013/10/creative-scotland-recruiting-two-new-directors/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2013/10/creative-scotland-recruiting-two-new-directors/
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2011/05/DSC_0106-2.jpg
http://www.creativescotland.com/about/our-jobs

